
H O N O L U L U  R A I L  T R A N S I T  P R O J E C T

JUNE 19-21, 2014
8:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.

On Farrington Highway between Kahuamoku and Kahualii Streets
HART and Kiewit will be conducting follow-up environmental studies along Farrington Highway. This work will 
occur at night and should not cause major disruptions to traffic in your neighborhood.

For more information, please contact the project hotline at (808) 566-2299 or email info@HonoluluTransit.org. 
You can also visit the project website at www.HonoluluTransit.org.
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